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January 28, 2020 

Oregon Legislative Assembly 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
 
Re:  ORS 183.403 Report from the Oregon Board of Pharmacy  
 
 
Dear Legislators: 
 
The Oregon Board of Pharmacy is pleased to submit this executive summary and report as required 
pursuant to Chapter ORS 183.  In calendar year 2019, the Oregon Board of Pharmacy adopted, 
amended, and repealed rules as described below.    
 
The Oregon Board of Pharmacy has taken the following rulemaking actions:   
 
Rules Adopted, Amended, or Repealed (ORS 183.335(2) and (3)   

 Adopted 2 

 Amended 18 

 Repealed 8 
 
Temporary Rules Adopted, Amended, or Suspended (ORS 183.335(5)  

 Adopted 1 

 Amended 0 

 Suspended 0 
 
BP 8-2019  Filed: 12/17/2019 2:23 PM 
855-041-1131  Adopt 
 
Statement of Need: 
2019 HB 2935 directed the Board to adopt rules related to accessibility services for visually impaired 
patients. 
 
Justification: 
2019 HB 2935 became operative on January 1, 2020. Adopting this rule informs pharmacies of new 
requirements. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rachel Melvin 
Rules Coordinator 
Oregon Board of Pharmacy  

pharmacy.board@oregon.gov
https://www.oregon.gov/Pharmacy/pages/index.aspx

